Dear Grade 7 Parents/Guardians,

May 15th, 2023

Moving from elementary to high school is an exciting time. Students get the opportunity to meet new friends, take new classes and participate in a variety of extracurricular activities. However, it is normal for a grade 7 student (as well as their parents/guardians) to be a little nervous or apprehensive about this transition.

In order to make the transition as smooth and as comfortable as possible, we would like to invite all grade 7 students and parents/guardians that will be attending Highland Secondary School next year, to an orientation evening where we will provide information as well as a tour of the school.

This orientation will take place Monday, June 5th at 6:30 pm in the Highland gymnasium. This will be a great opportunity for the incoming grade 7s to find out what A.G. (Advisory Group) they are in, meet other grade 7 students coming to Highland next year as well as connect with some current Highland students who are excited to welcome and support them in their transition to high school.

We hope that we will be able to provide you with some of the information you are looking for at our upcoming orientation evening and that you will have a chance to familiarize yourself a bit with the school that will become your new home for the next 5 years.

We are looking forward to meeting you all at 6:30 pm, Monday, June 5th, 2023.

Sincerely

Dean Patterson Principal